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• Capital Projects: 

West Bixby Road        Construction is underway.  The path is being paved and roadside 

drainage is being installed.  The contractor implemented the detour routes 

on July 6, and shoulder drainage improvement was started. Weather 

permitting, pavement-base reclamation is anticipated to occur on or near 

7/14 to 7/17.  Paving will then proceed immediately after.  Again weather 

permitting, it is anticipated that roadway will be re-opened to thru traffic 

by August 1.  

 

Hendron Road Reconst Construction is underway. Sidewalks were installed from Glendening 

Dr. intersection north to and connecting with ex. walks on Cherry Blossom 

Dr. in late June.  The north half roadway work is underway: excavation, 

subgrade stabilization, storm sewerage, underdrains, street lighting conduit 

and curb work is being installed. The new 12-inch water main was 

completed and put into service the week of June 20. It is anticipated that 

the north-half closure will end and road reopened, weather permitting by 

August 14, when phase two for the southern half is to begin.     

• Streets/Street: 

2017 Street Maintenance Columbus Asphalt Paving, Inc. was awarded contract in May.    

   Program Preconstruction meeting held June 8. Work expected to begin at end of 

July. Please refer to last month’s report for listing of improvement areas. 

 

During work times, some street-side parking will be temporarily 

discontinued. Resident notices will be posted in work areas in advance of 

the work to be performed.     

• Development projects: 

New High School site  Site improvements are preceding.    Consulting Engineer for the School is 

designed pedestrian improvements at the SR 317/high school main 

entrance.  Review underway.  

 

Fed Ex at 6840 Site improvements for parking expansion is starting next week.  

   Pontius Rd   

• Other: 

  CMOM program  As part of our “Capacity, Management, Operation and Maintenance” 

program for our sanitary collection system, information on appropriate 

disposal of fats, oil and grease will be delivered in mid-July to residential 

properties in Newport, Westport, The Orchard and Hendron Rd corridor. 

Notices such as this help to educate the public that properly disposed 

waste of this type reduces cost on private sanitary sewer laterals and the 

public system.   


